
Good morning ADRC Partners, 
 
Managed Care Plans (MCP) have begun seeking partners and providers for CalAIM 
Enhanced Case Management (ECM) and In-Lieu of Services (ILOS).  We hope this 
weblink to the Department of Health Care Services’ Medi-Cal Managed Care 
Health Plan Directory is helpful to your ADRC partnership in forming partnerships 
and exploring opportunities for collaboration with Medi-Cal MCPs.  Please let us 
know how we can further support your efforts. 
 
Thank you, 
 
ADRC Branch Team 
California Department of Aging 

 

 
 

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/CalAIM.aspx
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/individuals/Pages/MMCDHealthPlanDir.aspx
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/individuals/Pages/MMCDHealthPlanDir.aspx

